to 1994 deed, county owns gun range	
document.getElementById('elastomer14520').style.display = get_style14520(); } Accord	ing
function get_style14520 () { return "none"; } function end14520_ () {	

By GISEELLE ARREDONDO

Leader &□ Times

City and county commissioners worked together at a hastily-called Thursday evening special meeting for the shooting range. The media was not notified until Thursday afternoon.

According to city commissioner Joe Denoyer, who phoned in for the meeting, the reason for the two parties being together was to explore the options for the shooting range.

"One of the reasons we are here is to talk about options for the shooting range. I know the current shooting range is owned by the county with the easement to the city, and the county had talked, expressed interest in talking with the city about options for the future. Since I've opened these talks, and if there's better options out there, let's pursue them," Denoyer said.

Denoyer also said the city has approved roughly \$52,000 to improve the existing range.

